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Notice to the General Public 
 

In an effort to deter unauthorized contraband from entering the 

Forsyth County Law Enforcement Detention Center through 

personal correspondence, the following procedures will be 

implemented, effective November 1, 2021: with the exception   

of Privileged Mail, all in-coming correspondence will be 

photocopied.  The photocopies will be distributed to residents and 

the original correspondence will be shredded.  

Major R. W. Whitaker, Detention Services Bureau 
 


